
You’re Invited

 

 January 30, 2017  6:30-8:00  P M
First Parish Meetinghouse Hall

10 Parish Street

The Friends of Coppens Square invites you to attend a meeting to 
learn about the renovation of Coppens Square and to express your 
ideas and suggestions for the replacement of the historic memorial 
fountain dedicated to Mayor Theodore Lyman. The meeting will 
include a history of the development of the resident’ group, Friends 
of Coppens Square, a presentation by CBA Landscape Architects, 
and an open discussion.

Sponsored by:
The Friends of Coppens Square,

The Browne Fund and 
Boston Park & Recreation Department

friendsofcoppenssquare@gmail.com

Sample of type of designs to be considered.


